
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY 

IN RE: COURT CLOSURE ON  : 
    TUESDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2024 : ORDER 

: 

A Chief Judge may designate additional administrative leave days beyond federal holidays.  
Upon due consideration, it is hereby 

ORDERED that all offices of the United States District Court for the District of New 
Jersey shall be CLOSED on Tuesday, December 24, 2024;  

The court's Electronic Case Files (ECF) and Public Access to Court Electronic Records 
(PACER) systems will remain operational during the closure.  For emergent matters, call 
(833) 857-6682.

IT IS SO ORDERED, this 11th day of December, 2024. 

Renée Marie Bumb 
U.S. Chief District Judge 
District of New Jersey 


